Minutes of Meeting September 14, 2005 at 7:30 P.M. Bolton Town Hall

Present: Larry Delaney, Mark Giunta, Douglas Storey, Nat Tipton (Town Planner)

HEARINGS

1. Common Driveway Hearing - Landquest Ltd.

Present: E.K. Karlsa, Ron Roux, Larry Ducharme (Ducharme and Dillis CDG)

The Board opened the hearing by reading the hearing announcement. Delaney explained that two members (Garner and Lazgin) were not able to attend the hearing and therefore a quorum was not present. The hearing was continued to September 28 at 7:45pm.

DISCUSSION

2. Candidates for Associate Member Opening

Present: John Karlon, Mark Duggan

The Board met with Karlon and Duggan to discuss the Associate Member opening. Duggan is currently Director of Planning Services for UMass Medical Center. Karlon is a software engineer and is a member of the Historical Commission. The Board will nominate a candidate to the Board of Selectmen soon.